Britto, John

From: brian pittman <pinetrees@ca.inter.net> C qu

Sent: January-31-16 2:13 PM COMMUNICATION

To: Jeffers, Judy c g

Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca; lafrate, Marilyn cw (PH) - F&B & {é

Subject: Kleinburg under Siege - 30 Nashville Road Zoning '
ITEM - 02

Dear Ms. Jeffers,

As a Kleinburg resident since 1963 and as | approach the end of my life | would like to add my voice
to the discussion regarding the future of this particular site and our little village in general.

When the nearby Royal Bank's current home was built (it had previously been in the Heritage Kline
House close to this zoning application) it was done tastefully on one level and every effort was made
to have it fit in with the local architecture.

This 30 Nashville Road scheme is an affront to the very heart of our village and could only have been
initiated by business interests seeking to exploit a core Kleinburg heritage location while degrading
those very heritage values. And it totally ignores our Zoning By-Laws showing no respect for the
established rules set up to protect our heritage village.

As a person who loves this wonderful 19th Century village, unique in an expanding Vaughan and
who takes part in our annual Binder Twine Festival as a volunteer, the thought of a frankly ugly and
out-of scale 3-story Condo in this location is repugnant and must be opposed. Any changes to the
status quo in this sensitive core Kleinburg location MUST COMPLY with our existing zoning
regulations and respect our heritage values.

To stand at Islington and Nashville and look west opens up a magnificent view of the Humber Valley
and beyond in all its varied seasons and is uniquely beautiful. The proposed 3-story barrack block
would be a blot on the landscape and has absolutely no place here.

Please stop this proposal before further damage is done to this very special place.

Brian Pittman - 905-893-3407.




